
 
 

Attn:  Manager P&S Dept./Traders/Cashier/Manager Reorg/Manager Dividends 
UNIFORM PRACTICE ADVISORY  (UPC #  188-2002) December 18, 2002               
 
Blue Industries, Inc. – Common Stock (OTCBB:BLII)               
 
 On October 28, 2002, the above company effected a 1 for 20 reverse stock split.  
Trading commenced on a post-split basis under the symbol BLII on that date. 
 
 Members are advised that the company has determined that the new certificates 
representing the post split shares may not be issued in the name The Depository Trust 
Company (DTC) or its nominee name, Cede & Co.  Consequently, DTC will present shares to 
the transfer agent and will request that the new certificates be registered in participant 
name. 
 
 Considering the foregoing, trading and quotation on the OTC Bulletin Board (OTCBB) 
will be changed to a when-issued basis effective December 19, 2002.  The symbol will 
change to BLIIV on that date. 
 
 All inquiries with regard to the surrender and exchange of certificates should be 
made directly to Interwest Transfer Co., Inc. at (801) 272-9294. 
 
 Questions regarding the registration and eligibility status at DTC should be directed 
to your relationship manager at DTC. 
 
 Questions regarding this notice should be directed to:  Market Integrity Department, 
(203) 375-9609. 
 
   Dorothy L. Kennedy 
   Director 
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